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Hello Alice
We received this comment regarding the study session tomorrow.
 
Craig Jimenez, AICP
Director of Community Development
City of Monrovia
(626) 932-5537
 

From: Brian Yamaguchi < > 
Sent: Friday, October 13, 2023 1:52 PM
To: Krystina Livraga <klivraga@ci.monrovia.ca.us>
Cc: Craig Jimenez <cjimenez@ci.monrovia.ca.us>; Justin Edson <jedson@ci.monrovia.ca.us>;
Brian.Yamaguchi < >
Subject: Re: Invitation to Provide Feedback at City Council Session on 10/17/2023
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Hi Krystina,
 
I am not a automotive repair business owner. I believe I was the only non-business resident at
the Town Hall. My concern is that it appears that all the above and beyond efforts to garner
feedback has solely been directed at the shop owners. I would like to suggest that an effort be
made to reach out to the residents within 500 ft of the 5 problem shops so that they have an
opportunity to have their voices heard directly. 
 
Blessings, 
Brian Yamaguchi 
 
On Tue, Oct 10, 2023, 6:08 PM Krystina Livraga <klivraga@ci.monrovia.ca.us> wrote:

Good afternoon Business Owners,
 
I hope this email finds you well.  We greatly appreciate your active participation and
your valuable insights shared during the recent Town Hall meeting.  Your feedback is
invaluable!  We would like to inform you about the upcoming City Council Study
Session scheduled for this coming Tuesday, October 17th..  The meeting is tentatively
scheduled for 6:00pm but we will notify you with the exact time by Thursday.  During
the Study Session, our Staff will present a review of the feedback gathered from the
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Town Hall Meeting.  This review will include presenting various options to the City
Council requesting their direction on the next steps to be taken.  No votes or adoption
will be done. 
Your continued feedback is vital in ensuring that your voice is heard and that the
decisions made allow your business continued success.  If you have any questions or
need further information, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.  More information
will be included here on the City of Monrovia website no later than this Friday. 
We look forward to your participation and hope to see you at the City Council Study
Session next Tuesday.  Thank you for your ongoing support and collaboration.
 
City Council Study Session
Tuesday, October 17, 2023 (tentatively scheduled for 6:00pm)
Monrovia City Hall, City Council Chambers
415 S. Ivy Ave.
 
Warm regards,
 
Krystina Livraga, CCEO
Code Enforcement Officer
City of Monrovia | Community Development 
415 S. Ivy Avenue | Monrovia | CA 91016
Office: (626) 932-5533 
klivraga@ci.monrovia.ca.us
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